
From: James Stedman [mailto:JamesS@hallpayne.com.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 8 December 2016 5:26 PM 
To: Chambers - Catanzariti VP 

Cc: Chambers - Kovacic DP; Chambers - Johns C; 'Dan Williams' (Dan.Williams@minterellison.com); 
kate.pennicott@minterellison.com; Linda Gale (lgale@nteu.org.au) 

Subject: (AM2015/6) Higher Education Industry - Academic Staff - Award  

 
Dear Associate, 
 
We act for the Bond University Academic Staff Association (BUASA) and enclose correspondence in 
this matter. 
 
The representatives for Bond University and the NTEU are copied into this email. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
James Stedman | Solicitor 
Hall Payne Lawyers 
T (07) 3017 2400 F (07) 3017 2499 
www.hallpayne.com.au 
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4161129:2343117 

 

8 December 2016 
 
 
Associate to Vice President Catanzariti 
Fair Work Commission 
 
By Email: chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au 
cc Email: chambers.kovacic.dp@fwc.gov.au 
cc Email: chambers.johns.c@fwc.gov.au 
cc email: dan.williams@minterellison.com 
cc email: kate.pennicott@minterellison.com 

Contact 
James Stedman 
Solicitor 
Phone: 07 3017 2400  
jamess@hallpayne.com.au 
 
Our Reference 
WJA:4161129 

cc email: linda.gale@nteu.org.au 
 
 
Dear Associate 
 
Re: Higher Education Industry – Academic Staff - Award 2010 Review (AM2015/6) 
 
We refer to the above proceedings and to the hearings scheduled to occur on 12 and 13 
December 2016 in Brisbane. 
 
Bond University and the Bond University Academic Staff Association (‘BUASA’) have held 
discussions and have resolved the issues that were in dispute. BUASA no longer seeks the 
amendment to the Modern Award that it proposed. 
 
Consequently, BUASA and Bond University (‘the parties’) no longer wish to be heard in relation to 
the four-yearly review into the Higher Education Industry – Academic Staff – Award 2010. 
 
The parties respectfully request that the hearings scheduled for 12 and 13 December 2016 be de-
listed and that the parties be excused from further participation in the proceedings. 
 
This correspondence has been sent to the representatives for Bond University and the National 
Tertiary Education Union. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
James Stedman 
Hall Payne Lawyers 
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